
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

This ad is to serve as legal notice that the Lake-Sumter Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) 

Governing Board will meet on Wednesday, April 25, 2012 at 2 p.m. at the Lake-Sumter MPO, 1616 

South 14
th
 St., Leesburg, Florida. The Board will be closing the 45-day public review period and adopting 

the Public Involvement Plan (PIP).  The public will have an opportunity to provide comments prior to the 

Governing Board’s adoption of the PIP.  The public is encouraged to participate in the adoption of the 

Public Involvement Plan process. The PIP is a formal guide to how the MPO will involve the public in 

the transportation planning process and how the MPO will measure the effectiveness of public 

involvement activities.  Any questions should be directed to Michael Woods, Transportation Planner, 

Lake-Sumter MPO, 1616 South 14th St., Leesburg, FL 34748; (352) 315-0170; or by e-mail at 

MWoods@LakeSumterMPO.com.  Draft documents are available at Lake County Administration 

Building, 315 W. Main St., Tavares, FL; Clermont City Hall, 685 West Montrose Blvd., Clermont, FL; 

Leesburg Public Library, 100 East Main St., Leesburg, FL; Lady Lake Town Hall, 409 Fennell Blvd., 

Lady Lake, FL; Sumter County Service Center, 7375 Powell Rd., Wildwood, FL; and the MPO Office, 

1616 South 14
th
 St., Leesburg, FL. 

Pursuant to the provisions of Chapter 286, Florida Statutes, Section 286.0105, if a person decides to 

appeal any decision made by the above named board with respect to any matter considered at the meeting, 

he or she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record may include 

the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based. All interested citizens are welcome to 

attend. Persons with disabilities needing assistance to participate in any of the proceedings should call 

352-315-0170, 48 hours in advance of the scheduled meeting. 
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